
Groundwater Sustainability Commission 

for the San Luis Obispo Valley Groundwater Basin 
 

***NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION*** 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Groundwater 
Sustainability Commission, scheduled for Wednesday, March 13th, 2019 at the 
Ludwick Community Center, 864 Santa Rosa St, San Luis Obispo, CA has been 
canceled. 
 
The next meeting of the Groundwater Sustainability Commission will be a Special 
Meeting, held on Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. at the Ludwick 
Community Center, 864 Santa Rosa St, San Luis Obispo, CA. 
 
All Commission meetings are open to the public and interested community 
members. 


